Info for ELC parents

Dear Parent/Carer,

The link below is aimed at families with children due to start school in August. The story and learning activities are an ideal way to further develop your child's number sense and the counting principles. This learning will be revisited when your child starts Primary 1.

https://sway.office.com/P0bIz9oCq1wxW35Q?ref=Link

If you want to learn more about the counting principles please click the link <a href="https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SG0]zpZtfgs">https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SG0]zpZtfgs</a>

Many Thanks

The nursery team